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Primrose Hill Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

A very productive week!  Everyone is getting into the swing of things.  I have seen some amazing learning 

online when looking through the Google Classrooms and Evidence Me pages, as well as some wonderful 

examples of learning sent in by the teachers. Robin 

Next Steps 
We do not know what the Government will decide about opening 

schools, but the SLT are starting to think about different scenarios so, 

like the lockdown, we were prepared and ready for action. We are 

also thinking about developing opportunity for children to 'hangout' 

virtually to provide a platform for their to chat to their friends in a 

screen session with their teachers.   This has lots to think about, but 

after a successful trial with the Grasshoppers last term, we are doing 

some thinking about this. 

Worry Box 
A reminder we have an online worry box for children in Y1 - Y6.  We 

have had a few messages so far for children asking members of staff to 

call.  Thank you parents and carers for facilitating this for us. 

Wellbeing Sessions 
I hope you have enjoyed the wellbeing sessions so far.  Remember, 

these are designed facilitate some non-screen time. Mandy and Syra 

will be posting some wellbeing activities which you can choose to 

engage with or plan your own offline work for the children. We will 

send you some text reminders in advance. Note, there is NO 

WELLBEING SESSION next week as it is Bank Holiday Friday on May 

8th.  There is no school - remote or in-school - that day. 

Nursery Admissions 
We have completed our Admissions process 

for the 3-4 year olds Nursery for the upcoming 

academic year. While this is very exciting news, 

we seem to be missing some of the crucial part 

of some applications, which is to do with the 

funding of your child’s place. Families that are 

eligible for additional free 15 hours funded 

by HMRC, please make sure to provide us 

with 11-digit code and your National 

Insurance Number or forward to us the 

Entitlement  Letter issued by Camden 

Enhanced Team. 

If you haven't made your application yet, please 

do so. You can apply through HMRC website  

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/  or 

through Camden Enhanced Team https://

www.camden.gov.uk/free-early-education-

childcare  

We would usually schedule home visits for the 

first week of September, but will be in touch 

with a timetable once we know more about 

when schools will reopen. A home visit prior to 

your child starting with us is an important start 

to their learning journey at Primrose Hill. 

General News 
In School, the numbers of children attending 

have increased.  Remember, please let me know 

if you need any in-school place(s).  We are very 

happy to accommodate key worker children 

providing you have no other childcare options 

at home.  It is very important we mitigate the 

risk to our children and staff by keeping 

numbers low. The children in school, as well as 

doing their online learning are getting to 

socialise with other children and do activities set 

up by the fantastic team who are working week 

by week. 

Free School Meals (FSM) 
Due to outbreak of the COVID-19, government has decided to issue a 

voucher of £15 a week to be used on your local supermarket of your choice, 

for the families who are eligible for FSM.  

We have arranged for you to receive them weekly up to this week.  

Due to high demand of vouchers being redeemed, Edenred, the company 

issuing vouchers, has introduced a queuing system, which takes up to an hour 

to get through.  

Having considered this, from next week, 4th May, instead of issuing one 

voucher of £15 a week, we have arranged to issue one voucher of £30 for 

two weeks.   

Please be aware that the vouchers are live only for a month from the date 

beginning of the week you receive the voucher. For example, if you receive a 

voucher next week this means that the voucher’s start date is Monday 4th 

May will expire 4th June. You will not be able to redeem this voucher after 

4th June. 

For further information, please email isfarqa@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
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Stars of the Week 

Y3 & Y4                                         

Y1 & Y2          

                                

Y5 & Y6   
Year 6: write a story opening based on a short video focusing on 

character and setting.                                     

Year 1: English ‘The Pirates Next 
Door’.  
Here Mimi has labelled the 
characters, used adjectives and 
‘because’ to describe them. 

Year 1: Maths. Counting in 2s 
Here Aron has paired up and 
counted the shoes in his house! 

Year 1: Topic. Build a 
treasure chest, go on a 
treasure hunt and full it 
with treasure! Here is 
Zakaria’s.. 

Year 2 have been 
reading The Colour 
Monster and thinking 
about all the different 
emotions we have and 
making a display in our 
homes. Here are some 
of Clara and Scarlett’s  

Alika Anna 

Paula has used her 
knowledge of Italian 
to help her draw a 
beautiful rainbow to 
display in her window.  


